
Welcome to Freshwater School TK/Kindergarten Registration for the 2024-25 School Year!
Thank you for your interest in Freshwater School.  Please complete the following documents for students starting Transitional Kindergarten (TK) or Kindergarten in the Fall of 2024.  Completed packets can be returned to Freshwater School directly by using the drop box located outside of the main office during regular business hours, by US Mail: 75 Greenwood Heights Dr. Eureka, CA 95503 or by email to bflores@freshwatersd.org
The following documents must be returned before the first day of school:
· Registration Packet (as soon as possible)
· Up to date Immunization Records or current Medical Exemption
· Legal Birth Certificate (copy)
· Physical Exam (must be after March 2024)
· Oral Health Assessment 
· 2 Proofs of residency (if residing within Freshwater School district)
· Interdistrict paperwork –Turn into your District of Residency(if residing outside of Freshwater School district)
· Freshwater School Interdistrict agreement (if residing outside of Freshwater School district)
Students residing within the Freshwater School District, students who have parents employed by the Freshwater School District, or students with siblings who attend Freshwater School District will receive priority enrollment.  If further spaces are available, students will be placed on a waitlist and families will be notified as space allows.  Please call the school office at (707) 442-2969 or email the School Secretary, Brenda Flores, bflores@freshwatersd.org 

Thank you!
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